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Comments: Dear Forrest Service,

| am writing about the proposed Stibnite Gold Project. | am a kayaker and for over ten years plan a yearly trip in
the spring to float the South Fork Salmon plus its the East Fork South Fork and more. The South Fork Salmon
and it's upstream tributaries are one of the golden jewels of rivers in the United States. People travel from around
the world to experience the Forrest Service lands and the S Salmon. If the Stibnite goes through we would lose:

- Quality of live in Valley County. Yellow Pine is a wonderful little town.

- Long term recreation jobs.

- Miles of salmon and steelhead habitat.

-Safe driving on Idaho 55 and backcountry roads. These roads are small and not made for giant trucks. People
enjoy camping and seeing the sights on these roads.

- Outfitter business on the Salmon River.

Please do not approve of the gold mine. It is not worth polluting and changing the ecosystem of the South Fork,
Main and tributaries forever.

Thanks,

Eric



